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BIG CREEK RD. ALONG BIG CREEK RESERVOIR TO BE CLOSED TO PUBLIC JULY 
8-12 AND JULY 15-16 
 
Big Creek Rd., beginning east of Iler St., will be closed to the public Monday, July 8 
through Friday, July 12, and again Monday, July 15 through Tuesday, July 16 to allow 
engineering crews to survey the area in relation to the Big Creek Dam Project. The area 
will be open to the public July 13-14. 
 
Due to this road closure, all recreational activities at Big Creek Reservoir will be prohibited 
during the dates the road is closed. 
 
For more information on the Big Creek Dam Project, visit SaveOurSupplyNewport.com.  
 
Questions regarding this road closure should be directed to Erik Glover, Newport 
Assistant City Manager at e.glover@newportoregon.gov. 
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